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Wednesday 19 October 2016 
 
 
 

Ms Molly Tregoning 
Head of Waste Strategy 

Waste and Resource Recovery 
NSW Environment Protection Authority 

molly.tregoning@epa.nsw.gov.au  
 

CC Justin Houghton 
 

Dear Ms Tregoning 
 

Re: New Reporting and Waste Levy Requirements 

Thank you for your letter of 7 October and your follow up email to Andrew Kosciuszko. 

We note on behalf of our members the new reporting requirements and the separation of 
reporting and payment dates. 

We were most concerned with the first communication – as it appeared to shorten the 
payment terms – and are relieved to see that in fact the terms are unchanged. 

The payment of levies before receipt of monies from clients is a major problem for our 
industry- I attach our latest position on levies for your information – and as such we are 
keen to discuss finding a process that will allow our members to receive a levy ‘credit’ for 
legitimate bad debts. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Max Spedding 
Chief Executive Officer 

ALOA 

 

 

Attached:  ALOA Waste Levy position paper 


